
  
 

 

VITUAL SAAWA Science Fair  2021 

We are pleased to announce that SAAWA will be holding its annual science fair virtually on April 
25, 2021 via Zoom. More details are below: 

 Long Island schools are invited to submit up to 10 science projects for inclusion in the 
fair. Each project may be completed by a team of up to 3 students. SAAWA will NOT 
accept submissions from students directly. 

 Schools must pay a registration fee of $30 per student. Checks are to be made payable 
to SAAWA and mailed to: SAAWA,43 Erick Avenue, Hewlett, NY 11557. 

 Interested student must complete Application form(must be typed) and provide 
powerpoint presentation of science project with  voice. Presentation should include a 
clear audio with minimal background noise and student should be on camera and 
dressed professionally. 

 It is the responsibility of each school to ensure that their students have active Zoom 
accounts by the time of the fair. 

 The deadline for registration is March 31, 2021 

If you have any questions, please contact Professor Subash Midha at 516-851-2792. 
 

 
 


